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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
2016 Highlights:

February: Travis proposed and Sarah said yes!

March: We traveled to Guinea-Bissau excited to make plans for our future
together.

June: Sarah returned to the US and led a Bible Storying training in North
Carolina.

July: Travis purchased land for our house as well as for the project where we
hope to have a clinic, school, and training grounds for agriculture.

August: Travis finalized the process of making Hope Remembered a non-
government organization in Guinea-Bissau called Esperansa Confirmada.
October: We got married! (The above picture is from our honeymoon in Costa
Rica.)

November: Sarah helped with a Bible Storying training for refugee pastors in
Clarkston, GA. We celebrated Thanksgiving with both families.

December: We moved out of the place where we were staying. We celebrated
Christ's birth with both families.

We are currently "nomeless" as we prepare to move overseas but will be
traveling quite a bit. We purchased our tickets and head out on March 8th! In
the meantime we are visiting partners and sharing about our ministry. We are
so blessed by many offers of places to stay and are reminded that our true
home is in heaven. | (Sarah) have also been thinking of how Jesus left His
home to serve and save us. My heart aches to think of the many people who
don't know of the perfect home Christ has prepared for us. We are anxious to
go where God has called us to share the Good News. The people in the village
where we'll live don't understand the importance of Christ's birth.

"How then will they call on Him in whom they have not believed? And how are
they to believe in Him of whom they have never heard? And how are they to
hear without someone preaching? And how are they to preach unless they are
sent?"

~Romans 10:14-15a

We've been humbled by your generosity and are close to being fully funded! We also have
about 80% of the funds we need to build and furnish our house. Once we move we'll be
busy building our house and getting to know the people. Travis will work on agriculture and
training some of the Guineans and Sarah recently agreed to help in a Bible storying project
for the Fula language group.

GUINEA BISSAU

the forgotten country

876.000 %

total unreached population ¢

If you feel led to partner financially with Hope Remembered and
the work God is doing in Guinea Bissau, please click the donate
button below to donate one time or monthly.

Our mailing address is:
Hope Remembered
P.O Box 5
Fosters, AL 35463

Visit us on the web at:

http://hoperemembered.org/




